Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey



PO Box 412 Guildford Surrey GU3 1YJ

Tel: 01483 630200 Fax: 01483 634502

e-mail: surrey.pnn.police.uk
Website: www.surrey.pcc.gov.uk

Dear Resident

Invitation to Spelthorne Crime Summit

We're all so lucky to live in a beautiful and safe county, and because of that we'd do our utmost keep it that way. To ensure that the police and the councils work in partnership to make Surrey an even safer place to live and work, I need to hear from you, the people I serve. It's that time of year again, and in the coming weeks I'll be visiting your area to meet with you and hear more about how I can help.

I am pleased to invite you to the third Spelthorne Crime Summit, which will bring together Spelthorne Borough Council, Surrey Police, Surrey County Council and my Office. Not only will this event be your opportunity to hear what we're doing in your communities, but this will be your chance to tell us exactly what you think we should be doing to make your local area the best it can be. The Summit will be two hours long, and refreshments will be provided.

The Spelthorne Crime Summit will take place on at the Spelthorne Borough Council Offices, Stainesupon-Thames on 22 September 2015. The event starts at 6:30pm, with refreshments available from 6pm.

Space is limited at these events, so we request that you register early to let us know if you would like to attend. You can do so in a number of ways, the easiest being to register online at spelthornecrimesummit.eventbrite.co.uk. You can also contact my office using the details above. Please feel free to pass this invitation on to anyone else that you think may be interested in attending the event – it is open to all.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Hurley

Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey

